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Doug McDowell

From: Valerie Feinberg

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 3:37 PM

To: Wyman Duggan

Cc: Thad Crowe; Doug McDowell; Taco Pope; Michael Mullin

Subject: RE: Summer Beach D-1

Thanks, Wyman 

 

Valerie Feinberg, AICP 

Interim Director 

Department of Planning and Economic Opportunity 

 

Nassau County | Planning + Code Enforcement 

96161 Nassau Place | Yulee, FL 32097 

P: (904) 530-6323 C: (904) 468-2200 E: vfeinberg@nassaucountyfl.com 

 

 
 

From: Wyman Duggan <WDuggan@rtlaw.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 3:04 PM 

To: Valerie Feinberg <vfeinberg@nassaucountyfl.com> 

Cc: Thad Crowe <tcrowe@nassaucountyfl.com> 

Subject: Summer Beach D-1 

 

Valerie:  My client requests that the 7/7 PZB hearing on this matter be deferred to facilitate further discussions with you 

and your staff regarding various development density and intensity issues. 

Regards, 

Wyman 

 

Wyman R. Duggan | Shareholder  

 
Rogers Towers, P.A. | 1301 Riverplace Blvd., Suite 1500 | Jacksonville, Florida 32207 

Direct 904.346.5502 | Fax 904.396.0663 | Internal 5502 | WDuggan@rtlaw.com | View Attorney Bio | www.rtlaw.com 

  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email is from the law firm of Rogers Towers, P.A. (“Rogers Towers”) and the information 

in this email and all attachments to this email (the “Information”) are intended solely for the intended recipient(s). The 

Information may be legally privileged and confidential. If you are not an intended recipient or you believe that you have 

received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately, delete the email from your computer, and do not 

review, use, disseminate, distribute or copy this email or the Information. Please also take the necessary steps to 

permanently remove any copies of the Information from your system and do not retain any copies, whether in 

electronic or physical form or otherwise. If you are not an existing client of Rogers Towers, do not construe anything in 
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this email to create an attorney-client relationship between you and Rogers Towers unless the email contains a specific 

statement to that effect and do not disclose anything to Rogers Towers in reply that you consider confidential.  

Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a 

public records request, please do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, please contact this office by phone or in 

writing.  


